GOVERNMENT OF THE DEMOCRATIC SOCIALIST REPUBLIC OF SRI LANKA
MINISTRY OF HIGHWAYS

ROAD DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY

INVITATION FOR BIDS

NOTICE FOR CANCELLATION

Widening of bridge no. 3/1 on Orugodawatta - Ambatale road - B435
(Contract no. RDA/DC/WP/IR-GOSL/2021/05)

. The Invitation for Bids for “Widening of bridge no. 3/1 on Orugodawatta - Ambatale road - B435"
under Contract No. RDA/DC/WP/IR- GOSL/2021/05, which were published on 10. 02. 2021 and
01.03. 2021 is cancelled.

2. The Invitation for Bids for other project appeared in the same paper advertisements remains
unchanged.

The Chairman,
Road Development Authority Procurement Committee

Road Development Authority,
First Floor,“Maganeguma Mahamedura’, Denzil Kobbekaduwa Mawatha,
Battaramulla.




